
Foley  Adds  Former  U.S.
Attorney Matthew Krueger
MILWAUKEE – Foley & Lardner LLP announced that Matthew Krueger
has  joined  the  firm’s  Government  Enforcement  Defense  &
Investigations Practice Group as a partner in its Milwaukee
and  Washington,  D.C.  offices.  Krueger  is  a  former  U.S.
Attorney  for  the  Eastern  District  of  Wisconsin  with  an
extensive  background  in  prosecuting  health  care  fraud  and
other government enforcement matters, the primary focus of his
practice.

As the former chief federal law enforcement official for 28
Wisconsin counties, Krueger supervised all criminal and civil
litigation involving the United States in that district. Under
his  leadership,  the  office  successfully  prosecuted  high-
profile cases involving national security, cybercrime, public
corruption, health care fraud, financial crime, PPP fraud and
other offenses. As U.S. Attorney, Krueger formed a dedicated
health  care  fraud  unit  and  increased  its  focus  on  data
analytics, leading to a rise in enforcement matters. Krueger
also led efforts with the FBI to advise businesses on how to
mitigate the risk of and respond to cyber intrusions.

Krueger previously worked as an Assistant U.S. Attorney in the
same district in both the criminal and civil divisions. While
in  the  criminal  division,  he  prosecuted  cases  from
investigation through trial and appeal involving health care
fraud, tax offenses, investment fraud and government program
fraud. Krueger handled multiple jury trials, argued numerous
appeals in the Seventh Circuit, and led the investigation and
prosecution of a $9 million green energy investment fraud.
While in the civil division, he handled the investigation and
litigation of various False Claims Act matters.

Prior to his time with the U.S. Attorney’s Office, Krueger was
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a litigation and appellate associate at Sidley Austin LLP in
Washington, D.C.


